rrom: Georz< | NN

Sent: 07 September 2018 13:34
To: Bell, Nick
Subject: Application no. 2018/3840/T

Dear Sir

v | o lke to object to

the application on the grounds that it appears to be unnecessary (and probably a tactical precursor
to a subsequent application to extend the property), and that the loss of the trees would
dramatically alter the pleasant leafy aspect of the area_ in front of our property, which
have served to provide an element of privacy between the closely grouped residential properties
surrounding the trees. We would respectfully suggest that Pollarding should be the limit of the
permission granted.

Please note that we never received formal notice of this application.

Regards
George and Katherine Cselko

Sent from my iPhone
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